Derech HaTorah of Rochester The Path of Respect and Excellence

June 15, 2018

3"OA

ב' תמוז, פרשת קרח, תשע"ח

Class Trips!











Farhers with the Rosh HaYeshiva

The Rosh HaYeshiva, Harav Menachem Davidowitz, came to school today to do the bi-annual fahrers (oral test) with 3 classes: Rabbi Caro's 5/6 Boys, Rabbi Chastain's 7th grade boys and Rabbi Roness's 8th grade boys. They were great!



5/6 Girls Play

The 5/6 Girls wrote scripts and performed one act plays for the kindergarten and first grade classes. The girls did this as an alternative assessment for their drama unit. The productions were completed from start to finish with almost no direction from Ms. McDonnell. They utilized knowledge of drama and theater, writing and stage

directions, public speaking, and a huge amount of teamwork to complete these plays. We are so proud of these young ladies! Thank you also to the kindergarten and first grade students and Mrs. Mittel for being an amazing audience!



Benching Superstars!

Sara L. Abrahamson Avigail Bendel Shneur Caro Gary Chilungu Yerucham Dahari Adina Goldstein

Shlomo Hanson Tammy Hauser Atara Kosow Tehila Lehrer Batsheva Max Shmuel Mochkin Ella Nussbaum Esther Schon Malka Shulman Tehila Solomon Mendel Vogel

From the Principal Mrs. Lea Goldstein

How can we adequately express our thanks to our children's teachers? First, we need to continue doing one of our most important jobs as parents: teaching and modeling for our children the need to feel and show appreciation to those who labor on our behalf. We need to remind our children to show with their words and deeds that they have true הכרת הטוב for each and every one of our teachers. Baruch Hashem, the weather was beautiful and we had a wonderful teacher appreciation picnic. A special thank you to Mrs. Malkie Noble for planning, coordinating and making sure that everything was delicious! Thanks also to the parent volunteers who came to help and the teachers and students who shlepped tables, chairs, etc.

The teachers asked me to convey a warm thank you for the adorable candy-filled mugs and coffee gifts with the *Thanks 'a latte'*! theme!















Mazel Tov to...

- Mr. & Mrs. Boruch Reiss upon the birth of a son!
- -5/6 Girls upon completing Parshas Yisro!
- -7/8 Girls for finishing the entire Sefer Shmuel Bais!
- -Rabbi Dov Chastain's shiur upon finishing the second perek of Maseches Makkos!
- -Rabbi Dovid Roness's shiur on finishing the entire Maseches Makkos!

Thank You to ...

- The parents who have committed to send in something delicious for the Last-Day-of-School teacher luncheon! If you'd like to be involved, please call Ms. Kat at school to find out what is still needed.
- Mr. and Mrs. Tzvi Shulman for their generous donations!
- Mrs. Diskind for the boxes of beautiful, brand new toys donated for next year's auction!

- Calendar
 Sun., June 17 5/6 Girls Bas Mitzvah event at Beth Sholom's Garden Room, 5:30-6:45pm
- Mon., June 18 Moving Up Day for grades K 4, 11:15 am 12:45
- Mon., June 18 2-8 grade Spelling Bee, 1:00 2:00 pm in the gym
- Tues., June 19 Kindergarten Siddur Presentation & 1st grade Chumash Celebration (beginning at 2pm) and 8th grade graduation (beginning at 7:30pm).
- Wed., June 20 Last day of school 11:30 am dismissal